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Diana Capes

Subject:  Nebraska Surplus Lines Temporary Electronic Payment Available

 
Good afternoon, 
 
COVID-19 has created unusual working environments over the last several weeks.  Many of you have expressed concern 
over the ability to send a check for first quarter surplus lines taxes due to working from home.  The Nebraska 
Department of Insurance is pleased to announce we have a temporary electronic payment solution for those of you 
unable to produce checks. 
 
If you wish to pay 2020 first quarter surplus lines electronically first complete the form and submit to 
DOI.SurplusLines@nebraska.gov.  We will accept an electronic signature from the licensee only, if you are unable to 
obtain that, we will accept an email directly from the licensee only attesting to the accuracy of the form.  Once you have 
submitted the form, click on the link below to make the payment.  There will be a processing fee of 2.49% added to the 
transaction.  
 
http://ne.gov/go/nedeptofinsurance 
 
If you have any questions or concerns you can reach out to myself or Deb Bush at 402-471-4646 or 
DOI.SurplusLines@nebraska.gov.  
 
Kristy Hadden 
Company Administrator 

 
Nebraska Department of Insurance 
1135 M Street, Suite 300 
 
PO Box 82089 
Lincoln, Nebraska 68501-2089 
OFFICE:  402-471-0373 
SWITCHBOARD: 402-471-2201 
kristy.hadden@nebraska.gov 
 

Confidential Email Disclaimer: https://doi.nebraska.gov/sites/doi.nebraska.gov/files/doc/email-disclaimer_0.pdf 
 
 
 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail and the transmitted documents contain private, privileged and confidential 
information belonging to the sender. The information therein is solely for the use of the addressee. If your receipt of this 
transmission has occurred as the result of an error, please immediately notify us so we can arrange for the return of the 
documents. In such circumstances, you are advised that you may not disclose, copy, distribute or take any other action 
in reliance on the information transmitted.  


